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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

28/04/2021  19:21:242021/0835/P AMEND Chan Mayor Dear Sir/ Madam

I understand that there was a covenant set up when houses 1-8 Tobin Close were sold as  freehold properties 

with regard to the fenestration to the front of the houses and wish to draw your attention to that with relation to 

the application as above.

I have already sent you an email regarding the planning permission submitted to Camden.

With Many thanks
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